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Taxation and Revenue, Motor Vehicle Division Computer Systems 

Back Online 
 

The Taxation and Revenue Department (TRD) has resolved the hardware malfunction that 

caused a temporary department-wide computer outage. All tax programs are fully functional and 

all MVD Field Offices will be open for business tomorrow.  

 

“We apologize to everyone who was affected by this outage,” said Taxation and Revenue 

Cabinet Secretary Demesia Padilla. “All of our offices will be open for business tomorrow 

morning.” 

 

This morning, TRD’s computer system experienced a hardware malfunction that caused a 

department-wide computer system failure. The outage affected all tax programs and MVD 

systems. 

 

The Information Technology Division identified the problem and resolved the issue this 

afternoon. 
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